

STATE OF MICHIGAN

DEPARTMENT OF ENMIRONMENTAL QUALITY LANS RIJY CLERK REC'D



2013 JAN -7 AM 8: 53 December 27, 2013

Mr. Dan Mausolf Golf Course Superintendent Radrick Farms Golf Course 4875 Geddes Road Ann Arbor, Michigan 48105

Dear Mr. Mausolf:

SUBJECT: Radrick Farms Golf Course, Ann Arbor, Michigan

I am pleased to inform you that your request for Clean Corporate Citizen (C3) designation for Radrick Farms Golf Course is approved. The Radrick Farms Golf Course has exemplified corporate environmental responsibility through its efforts to maintain, protect, and enhance Michigan's environmental resources. As a C3, we challenge you to be a model for others in your industry to emulate.

The Radrick Farms Golf Course has demonstrated its environmental ethic and stewardship by meeting the criteria for C3 designation: the development and implementation of an environmental management system, the practice of pollution prevention, and a strong environmental compliance record. Integrating environmental factors into the daily operations at your facility has resulted in reduced water usage in the equipment wash station; recycling of paper, metals, plastics, and cardboard; and extensive reduction in maintained turfgrass areas (no-mow), leading to enhanced wildlife habitat and reduced fertilizer/pesticide usage. Radrick Farms Golf Course is the first golf course or golf related facility to be recognized as a C3 and one of only a handful that have developed an Environmental Management System nationally.

Enclosed please find a Certificate of Recognition that recognizes your status and accomplishments as a C3. This designation is valid until December 27, 2018, at which time it will need to be renewed. An annual report summarizing the goals and objectives of your environmental management system and pollution prevention programs, along with a compliance self-certification, will be required to maintain your C3 status. As a C3, you are entitled to apply for the regulatory benefits provided by the rules.

We look forward to your continued efforts and commitment as a leader in the golf industry in protecting and enhancing our shared environment. If you have any questions concerning your designation, please contact Mr. Jeff Spencer, Program Manager, Office of Environmental Assistance, at 517-284-6879 or Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ), P.O. Box 30457, Lansing, Michigan 48909-7957.

SUBJECT: Radrick Farms Golf Course Page 2

December 27, 2013

Congratulations, and welcome to the C3 Program.

Sincerely,

Dan Wyant Director

517-284-6700

Enclosure

cc: Senator Rebekah Warren

Representative Adam F. Zemke

Ms. Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk, City of Ann Arbor

Ann Arbor - Mlive

Mr. Jim Sygo, Deputy Director, DEQ

Ms. Maggie Datema, Director of Legislative Affairs, DEQ

DEQ Division/Office Chiefs

Mr. Jeff Spencer, DEQ